
June 15-21, 2025 
Join First Woodway Youth Ministry for an amazing trip to the 
Rio Grande Valley!  The La Grulla Mission Trip!  For 23 years 
FWYM has traveled to the Rio Grande Valley to work with 
Iglesia Bautista and serve and minister to the amazing people 
of La Grulla.  Each morning students will work painting, 
cleaning, and doing whatever is asked of our team. In the 
afternoons our students will lead a Vacation Bible School in 
Alto Bonito park with children from all over the community.  
We will be staying at Valley Baptist Retreat Center and 
spending our last day traveling to South Padre to spend a day 
at the beach.  This trip will require hard work, great attitudes 
and will guarantee to be the best week ever!  

Our team will leave early Sunday, June 15 and will return on 
Saturday June 21 in the evening. We will travel by church vans. 
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DETAILS: 

COST - $400-450 range which covers everything except 
travel day snacks and meals and souvenirs 

ELIGIBILITY - for current 9th, 10th, 11th and 12th graders 

APPLICATION PROCESS - will open in February 2025 
  


